
From: Hurwitz, Evelyn S on behalf of Public Info 
Sent: Monday, November 20,200O II:41 AM 
To: Gottlieb, Mary H 
Subject: FW: attention docket No. 2000-81 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Koyle, Jack (J.F.) [mailto:jkoyle@ford.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2000 8:59 AM 
To: 'public.info@ots.treas.gov' 
Subject: attention docket No. 2000-81 

Thank you for the forum to express my views: 

I DO NOT WANT MY INFORMATION SHARED WITH ANYBODY 

WITHOUT MY PERMISSION 

Regards 

Jack Koyle 
2911 Sunderland 
Waterford, MI 
48329-2858 
jkoyle@ameritech.net 
248-666-3567 


